
Atlanta SC Announces New Partnership with Georgia Rush Soccer 
Bringing The Beautiful Game to North Metro Atlanta Communities  

Atlanta, GA, October 1st, 2019 - Georgia Rush is proud to announce our partnership with Atlanta 
SC Professional Soccer Club, based out of Alpharetta, GA. Atlanta SC is a member of the National 
Independent Soccer Association (NISA) Professional Men’s Soccer League, sanctioned by USSF. 
This partnership will provide our players access to attend Atlanta SC’s local games and practices. 
In addition, the team and technical coaching staff of Atlanta SC will provide training and host 
clinics for the Georgia Rush academy players.  

In the month of October Atlanta SC players and staff will be present at Academy training assisting 
the GA Rush coaching staff. Atlanta SC players and staff will also join us for Elite Technical 
Development practices. These sessions will be held on Friday evenings, starting October 4 thru 
October 25, 2019.  

On November 1, 2019, Atlanta SC will host an interactive coaching clinic, followed by a Q&A 
session. This will be a great opportunity for our players and family to meet the team. During this 
session the GA rush players can ask questions, get advice, and hear the individual stories of each 
player’s success and paths that they took on the road to becoming a Professional Soccer Player. 

A statement from Georgia Rush Technical Director, Juan Castellanos, “We are excited to be 
partnered with Atlanta SC and provide our players the opportunity to be around professional 
soccer players. This is a collaboration between two organizations that are looking to provide 
the best opportunities and experience to the players in the area. Phoday Dolleh (FD) has 
impacted the soccer community throughout the years in a positive way and we share a vision 
on how the level of soccer can grow and improve in our area." 

Statement from Atlanta SC Professional Soccer Club President/General Manager, Phoday Dolleh, 
“In our efforts to bring professional Soccer to our community, and help develop young players, 
we are very excited to start this partnership with Georgia Rush Soccer Club. This will give young 
players the opportunity to train with our professional players and coaches to develop their game 
and achieve their dream.”  

As part of this partnership, Georgia Rush will provide Atlanta SC with access to fields and 
additional resources. This mutual partnership is our commitment to enhance the soccer 
community in North Metro Atlanta, by providing the best possible soccer experience for young 
players and their families.  For more information about Atlanta SC and NISA League, please visit: 
www.atlsoccerclub.com www.nisaofficial.com 


